
 
 

 

SoftRock Community Outreach, Inc. 
 

I’d like to introduce myself. I am Terri Gladwell, President of SoftRock Community Outreach, Inc. 

SoftRock Community Outreach, Inc. is a Florida-based, non-profit corporation devoted to helping our 

local community through charitable efforts created by SoftRock, Inc. Our organization is completely 

volunteer-operated and dedicated to promoting individual empowerment and success, environmental 

awareness and protection, and cultural diversity and awareness. We believe the biggest differences can be 

made by focusing on local, grass-roots organizations that rely strongly on volunteer assistance to spread 

their messages and support their efforts.  

 

Currently, we have taken up the cause for our soldiers fighting overseas. We want to show our 

appreciation and thanks for their bravery and service to our country. It’s our small way of saying, “Thank 

you,” to the men and women of our armed forces for making our way of life possible and giving them 

some small comforts of home to brighten their days until they return. 

 

On Saturday, October, 15, 2011 we will be holding a yard sale starting at 8:00 am with all proceeds going 

toward purchasing items for care packages to send to soldiers serving in Afghanistan. The yard sale will 

be located at 6488 Currin Drive, Orlando, FL 32835.  

 

Right now, we are collecting item donations for the yard sale and care packages. All donations will be 

accepted at the sale location mentioned above on Mondays and Fridays from 8:00-8:15am or Wednesdays 

from 6:00-6:15pm.  

 

For the care packages, we are looking for disposable cameras and new or gently used books, DVDs, and 

CDs. These items will also be accepted at the sale location at the times and days above.    

 

If the donation times do not coincide with your schedule, we can make other arrangements for any 

donations you would like to make in order to assist our troops. We are more than happy to try and arrange 

a pick up for large items you’d like to donate to the sale.  

 

We greatly appreciate any contribution you are able to make to our cause, be it donation items, sale items, 

or by spreading the word of the sale’s date and time, and we are sure our troops appreciate your efforts 

and support as well.  

 

If you have additional questions, please contact me at 407-803-5376 or via email at 

Terri.Gladwell@softrock.org.  

 

I appreciate your time and consideration in supporting our cause.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Terri Gladwell 

President 

SoftRock Community Outreach, Inc.  

mailto:Terri.Gladwell@softrock.org

